
 

 

6th stakeholder meeting of Wallonia took place on 5th 
December 2019 

The 6th stakeholder meeting,organized by Wallonia Partner, was held 5th December 
in the Creative Hub of Namur, where Delphine Goderniaux and Larissa 
Grommersch presented the developments concerning the 
CREADIS3 and RCIA projects. 16 participants took part in the event. 

 

            

 

https://www.interregeurope.eu/creadis3/
https://www.interregeurope.eu/rcia/

